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From: Nancy Phillips <nancy@nancyphillipsdesigns.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 10:24 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Clean Air Oregon

 I am in support of SB 1508 and in opposition to SB 1541. Please pass SB 1508 to allow full funding 
for the implementation of Cleaner Air Oregon.  
People have a fundamental right to know what is in the air they are breathing. THE CAO RULES 
PROVIDE THE PUBLIC INFORMATION.  

OREGON lawmakers must STEP UP and JOIN THE REST OF THE 31 STATES WHO HAVE 
HEALTH-BASED AIR TOXIC REGULATIONS. Please APPROVE the requested funding for this 
important and long-overdue program by passing SB 1508.”  

Nancy Phillips 
318 N Bridgeton Rd 
Portland, OR  97217 


